
WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT

Los Alamitos Medical Center and Lakewood Medical Center are owned 
by Tenet Healthcare, but they contract out their housekeeping work to 
Sodexo, an outsourcing conglomerate that pays poeverty wages.

Earlier this year, Sodexo agreed to a landmark contract with NUHW 
members at Fountain Valley that included raises of up to 42 percent, wage 
scales and a minimum starting salary of $14.84.

But Sodexo won’t do the same deal for Los Alamitos and Lakewood 
workers, many of whom make barely more than $11 per hour.

Sodexo’s offer would leave most workers making just 17 cents above the 
minimum wage, while making families pay $300 per month for health 
benefits.

PLEASE SEND A MESSAGE TO SODEXO BY 
PARTICIPATING IN OUR UPCOMING ACTIONS

Delegation at Los Alamitos Medical Center, July 17 10:30 a.m. 

Delegation to Lakewood Medical Center, July 18 10:30 a.m. 
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For more information, contact NUHW Organizer Luis Vega  at 
(714) 822-9308 or lvega@nuhw.org or Community Organizer 
Michael Soto at 805-657-7452 or msoto@nuhw.org


